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WILLIAM MORRIS NEWS 
DARE TO DREAM; BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE 

 

The winning house for the Term is: 
 
 

    

A BIG THANK-YOU TO ALL OF YOU FOR YOUR HARD 
WORK AND SUPPORT!  

 
                   WARNING – THIS LETTER WILL PRODUCE 

EXCESSIVE PRIDE AND SMILES  

 
 

Elsie and George Payne surprised their 
parents with breakfast in bed!! 

****READING RAFFLE WINNER**** 
 
 

                               CONGRATULATIONS  
    SEB IN YEAR 1!!! 

           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.williammorrisschool.org/
mailto:office@william-morris.oxon.sch.uk


Elm Class Jitterbug and Jive at Banbury Museum 

 

                                          OPEN CLASSROOMS 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                
 
School Starts: Monday 24th April at 8:40am 

 
 

 
 

HAVE A WONDERFUL EASTER HOLIDAY EVERYONE AND SEE YOU BACK NEXT TERM!!! 

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  
 
 
 
 
 

WEBSITE 
We are fast becoming pros and using our school website.  
Please make sure that you check it regularly for updates and 
news instalments about things that are happening in our 
school. 
http://www.williammorrisschool.org/  

 
 
 

CLUBS FOR NEXT TERM 
There will be Monday Football, Wednesday 

Dance, Thursday Drama & Friday Pom-Pom Club.  
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